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[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, Mr. Vice-President

Malta warmly welcomes the delegation of Monaco and thanks it for presenting its national report. 

We commend the special measures Monaco has taken for women and children since its second UPR cycle. 

In this regard, Malta would like to make the following recommendation to Monaco:

Continue taking steps towards the setting up of an inter-ministerial committee for the promotion and protection of women’s rights.

We wish the delegation of Monaco a successful review

Thank you.
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